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Sent: 18 September 2017 11:05

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Shrewsbury and Newport Canal Line Protection

Categories:

Further to the Inspector's findings relating to the Telford Local Plan, I am pleased that the Inspector is proposing to 

protect the line of the Shrewsbury and Newport Canal where is passes through Telford & Wrekin's area of 

responsibility. 

 

I believe that the canal and its surrounding environs form an important part of the heritage of Shropshire and 

indeed Telford. 

 

Regards 

James Weir 

M35 - James Weir




